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2nd December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware, the Christmas Fair will take place this Thursday 5th December immediately 

after school and the choir have been asked to open it with a few songs. 

It shall take place in the hall as the fair opens, so the children will not be staying any longer 

than an extra thirty minutes after school.  

If your child would be able to join us for this, please could you ensure they are picked up 

from the main hall or sign the attached consent form for them to walk home alone. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Tucker 

Year 6 Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Choir – Christmas Fair – Thursday 5th December 2019 

 

I give my permission for ________________________________ to attend the opening of 

the Christmas fayre in the hall with the choir. 

 My child will be collected from the hall. 

 My child is able to walk home alone. 

 My child will be going straight to after school club. 

 

Signed _______________________________  Date __________ 

 

 


